
From: Peter SMITH 
Sent: Wednesday, 7 July 2021 3:30 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Submission to the Housing Legislation Amendment Bill 2021

Greetings, 

As a landlord and I believe a good one, I have only one complaint with the proposed changes. I need to be 
able to say NO TO PETS. My rental stays in good order now and I do not allow pets. There is no trouble in 
getting new tenants and their complying with my decision that there be NO PETS. 

Please this one small change. 

Peter Smith 
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